

## Dear Owners/Managers:

SOAR(Spyder Riders and Owners) is a close, "family" group that supports one another.

One of our long-time members of SOAR had fallen ill with a brain tumor in October 2023 and ended up in surgery to have the tumor removed. He is now receiving treatments as part of a long, hopefully successful recovery.

SOAR celebrates the holidays with a group gathering that has included a fundraiser raffle and/or auction for various causes over the years. Because we're such a close, family group, we decided to focus this year's fundraising campaign on the American Brain Tumor Association and would appreciate any help you could give. Would you support our fundraising efforts?

Maybe you could offer a gift certificate or a gift basket. Really anything would be appreciated! January 13th, 2023 is the date of the fundraiser. Feel free to send items to one of the 2 SOAR addresses listed below or call to arrange a pick up.

Thank you so much!

Spyder Owners and Ryders



Bryan & Stacey Zempel Attn: SOAR N2193 Weyers Road Kaukauna, WI 54130 920-209-2075 OR

Mike and Bonnie Kerber Attn: SOAR W259N9464 Riverview Drive Colgate, WI 53017 414-567-8978

Lily McNally
Development Campaign Manager
Imcnally@abta.org
773-577-8762
www.abta.org
American Brain Tumor Association

